Inclement Weather and Busing

[bookmark: _GoBack]The procedure for calling for a delay or cancellation due to weather related incidences is determined by three (School District) Administrators. When inclement weather is in the area or forecasted, Administrators are on the road by 4:15 a.m. checking the various areas of the district. Determinations on cancellations and delays are made in the best interest of the drivers and students based on, but not limited to, factors including visibility, snow depth, snow removal progress within the district, icing conditions, wind and weather forecasts.
 
A decision to delay or cancel school is determined by 5:30 a.m. and announced to all school personnel and area radio and television networks. Please tune in to your local TV broadcast or radio station to hear the school closing updates. Parents and students are urged not to call Administration or the Bus Garage during this time as we are trying to notify staff and make the necessary arrangements.

When a delay is called it is typically for two hours. This means that if your regularly scheduled pickup time for school is 6:45 a.m., then the bus would be at your stop at 8:45 a.m.

Early dismissals from school due to weather conditions are rare. However, they could happen and parents should instruct children about what to do, whom to contact, and/or where to go if school is dismissed early.
